
Roadway Work 

Beginning June 27, 2022 night work will be performed on 10th Street between Auto 
Center Drive & L Street until approximately the end of July 2022. 

 
We ask for your patience during construction and that you obey all traffic control 
and warning signs that are placed for the safety of workers and the public. 

 


